Peltier, Hannah

From: Gilliam, Allen

Sent: Monday, January 26, 2015 12:03 PM

To: Randy Coats (randyc@sbht.com)

Cc: Fuller, Kim; Peltier, Hannah; Beth Young; jwadeharrison@yahoo.com; Donald A.
Thompson; Jerry Upchurch

Subject: AR0001210_PJs Tank Wash ARP001053 April and Oct 2014 late semi annual
Pretreatment reports with ADEQ 3nd reply_20150126

Attachments: ADEQ 1-20-2015.pdf

Randy,

PJ’s two (2) 2014 semi-annual Pretreatment reports have now been received, albeit late. Hopefully, through our recent
e-mails and phone conversations it is now understood your semi-annual reports are due during the months of April and
October of each year whether discharging regulated wastewater or not.

In the attached you have certified PJ’s has not discharged 40 CFR 442 (Transportation Equipment Cleaning) wastewater
to the City of Crossett’s sewage collection system from the fiscal year of October 1, 2013 through September 31, 2014
which covers the April and October 2014 semi-annual reports.

Thank you for your cooperation helping this office get PJ’s file somewhat back in order and up-to-date.
Sincerely,

Allen Gilliam

ADEQ State Pretreatment Coordinator

501.682.0625

ec: Jeff Harrison, City of Crossett’s Building Official

E/NPDES/NPDES/Pretreatment/Reports

From: Randy Coats [mailto:randyc@sbht.com]

Sent: Thursday, January 22, 2015 11:18 AM

To: Gilliam, Allen

Subject: FW: AR0001210_PJs Tank Wash ARP001053 April and Oct 2014 semi annual Pretreatment reports with ADEQ
2nd reply 20150120

Hi Allen,

I've had issues with my email lately and actually had to send the attachment to you twice on Tuesday, with the first
email somehow disappearing somewhere, which wasn’t noticed by me until late in the day. Can you please confirm that
you got my letter and it is sufficient?

Thanks,

Randy Coats

Director of Operations

Liquid Bulk Division

Sherman Bros/Team Transport
870 862 5477 Direct



541 285 1028 Cell

“"We will not let each other fail"

From: Randy Coats

Sent: Tuesday, January 20, 2015 5:00 PM

To: 'Gilliam, Allen'

Cc: Fuller, Kim; Jerry Upchurch; Donald A. Thompson; jwadeharrison@yahoo.com; Peltier, Hannah; Beth Young
Subject: RE: AR0001210 PJs Tank Wash ARP001053 April and Oct 2014 semi annual Pretreatment reports with ADEQ
2nd reply_20150120

Allan,
Please see attached and let me know if it’s acceptable. It was a pleasure speaking with you this morning.
Thanks,

Randy Coats

Director of Operations

Liquid Bulk Division

Sherman Bros/Team Transport
870 862 5477 Direct

541 285 1028 Cell

"We will not let each other fail"



1/20/2015

Randy Coats

Sherman Bros/Team Transport/P]'s Tank Wash
2201 Hwy 82 West

Crossett, AR 71635

Allen Gilliam
ADEQ State Pretreatment Coordinator

Mr Gilliam,

This letter is to comply with the reporting requirements for Industrial Users regulated by
40CFR442 and to certify under penalty of law that PJ’s Tank Wash in Crossett did not discharge
any federally regulated waste water to the Crossett sewage collection system for the fiscal year
period of October 1, 2013 thru September 31, 2014. To the best of my knowledge and belief this
statement is true and accurate. I am aware that there are significant penalties for submitting

false information, including the possibility of fine and imprisonment for knowing violations.

Sincergly,

dy Coats

Director of Operations
Sherman Bros/Team Transport/P]’s Tank Wash




